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Addendum #1 

Project Management Support Services Response to RFP Questions 

 

Questions To All Respondents, Please carefully review the responses below and incorporate 

the information as directed into your proposal submittal due to the County of San Mateo 

Project Development Unit on May 30, 2017. Respondents submitting proposals that do not 

reflect the information provided below may be deemed non-responsive. 

 
Section V – Proposal Submission Requirements 
 
B. Contents 

 
Proposers resume: 
Q 1.        As all our Project managers have a high level of experience, will you accept a generic 

resume which is representative of the skills and qualification of any one of our project 
managers who would be assigned for duties with the County? 

 
Answer: No, Please submit the resumes of individual anticipated to be assigned to the 

projects.   
 
Q 2.        As the County will have several projects requiring oversight, could project 

management services be delivered from several of our staff specifically assigned to any 
number of projects ranging in scale and duration? 

 
Answer: Yes. 
 
Professional Rates: 
Q 1.        All the staff that we intend to propose meet the qualifications listed in the RFP; 

however, by aligning experience to project needs, the County could reduce the fee 
required. What experience is needed for the project roster in the design and 
construction forecast, Associate PM, PM, or Senior PM?  

 
Answer: PM or Senior PM. 
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